Contract 72C48 was originally advertised with the SSPC QP1 and QP2 Certification
Requirements. This has been amended to include SSPC QP7 for this contract.

Evidence of certification must be provided prior to receiving authorization to bid.

Questions should be directed to Gary Kowalski at 217-785-2914

This change will be reflected in the Revised Notice of Letting Bulletin



